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Ms. Natasha Portman
Manager- Human Resources

Bright Recruiters Pvt. Ltd.

Dear Ms. Portman,

I am writing this letter as a last hope for the job openings in your company, with the recommendation of a close friend of one of the directors of the firm of associates would, as regards to the subject, request you to consider me for job opening as a candidate you are looking for, as an assistant in the accounts department.

I would like to take this opportunity to bring to your notice that looking over my education as well as my socio- cultural environment; I was considered as one of the best in my field in all the sections.

I have attached all my various mark sheets and other documents that certify to this fact. I have even enclosed a few of the certificates I have got over my period in college as best manager.

I would like to make use of this opportunity with which I can be a part of your reputed establishment and would also like to offer my services to your organization. I believe that my capabilities can contribute towards the sustainable growth of your enterprise.

I can be contacted on 520 411 9797 or carlg@gmail.com. Thank you for your consideration and hoping to hear from you soon. 
Regards,

Carl Green
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